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Dear	Valley	Christian	Community	-	
	
THE	HILLS	ARE	ALIVE!	The	spirited,	romantic	and	beloved	musical	story	of	Maria	and	the	von	Trapp	
Family	will	once	again	thrill	audiences	as	our	performing	arts	program	brings	THE	SOUND	OF	MUSIC	to	
the	VCS	campus	this	spring.	THE	SOUND	OF	MUSIC	enjoyed	extraordinary	success	as	the	first	live	
television	production	of	a	musical	in	over	50	years	when	“The	Sound	of	Music	Live!”	aired	on	NBC	in	
December,	2013	and	was	seen	by	over	44	million	people.	2015	marked	the	50th	anniversary	of	the	film	
version,	which	continues	to	be	the	most	successful	movie	musical	in	history.	
	
Today's	opportunity	to	help	our	school	is	in	the	area	of	performing	arts.		This	spring	our	high	school	
presents	the	musical	"The	Sound	of	Music".		May	22nd	and	23rd,	two	shows	daily	-	2pm	and	7pm.		
	
Here	are	the	ways	you	can	help	us	with	this	production:	
	
Projected	expenses	for	HS	production	of	The	Sound	of	Music:	

• License	fee:		$1000		
• Costuming:		$2,000		
• Backdrops/sets/props:		$2,000		
• Total:		$5,000	

	
Ways	to	Donate	Today:	

• Email	info@valleychristian.org	with	your	pledge	
• Go	to	our	school	website,	http://www.valleychristian.org/giving/	and	click	the	"Donate	Now"	

button	to	give	online	
• Mail	a	check	to	Valley	Christian	School,	2526	Sunset	Lane,	Missoula,	MT	59804	c/o	Development	
• Drop	off	your	donation	at	our	main	office		

	
Please	pray	about	partnering	with	us	in	the	area	of	performing	arts.		Email	me	at	
info@valleychristian.org	or	call/text	me	at	406-540-3210	if	you	have	any	questions	about	this	
opportunity	to	help,	thank	you!	
	
God	bless!	

	
Anthony	Baugher	
Head	of	School	
Valley	Christian	School		
	
Mission	Statement:	Valley	Christian	School	exists	to	partner	with	Christian	families	that	desire	educational	excellence	taught	through	a	biblical	
worldview	so	their	children	will	be	prepared	for	a	lifetime	of	authentic	faithfulness	to	Jesus	Christ.	


